
Thursday, August 10, 2017

Did you Know? 
Product Recall – Genie SX-150 and SX-180 aerial lifts  

Why is the product being recalled?
• Genie Industries has found that weld debris in the boom tubes 

could lead to premature and excessive wear of the upper wear 
pads.  This excessive wear can lead to potential damage to the 
boom tubes and could cause the platform to drop.

Genie is recalling SX-150 and SX-180 wear pads.  The affected 
aerial lifts were manufactured between 2014 and 2017.

What if I have found an affected lift?
• Using the table below, order the appropriate kit to replace the wear 

pads on your machine.

• Fill out and sign the completion form included in this safety notice
or attached to the installation instructions included in the kit and fax 
or email to Terex AWP Warranty Department.  This will serve as 
verification that you have completed Safety Notice 170012.

http://www.dllr.state.md.us/labor/mosh/moshgenie.pdf

